Address: Refer to address on website

I am deeply concerned about the situation of Jabeur Mejri, who is serving a 7 year sentence for posting material on the Internet, and Ghazi Beji who was sentenced in absentia. 

I call on the Tunisian authorities to immediately and unconditionally release Jabeur Mejri, who is a prisoner of conscience held solely for peacefully exercising his right to freedom of expression.

I further call on the Tunisian authorities to quash the conviction and prison sentence against Jabeur Mejri and Ghazi Beji.

Finally I call on the Tunisian authorities to respect right to freedom of expression and ensure they meet their international human rights obligations.

Yours sincerely,

xxxxx

